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December 13, 2022

The members of the Sidney Sherman Chapter #2, Sons of the Republic of Texas (SRT) 
gathered at the Antique Pavilion located on the north-east corner of 23rd and 
Postoffice Streets (2222 Postoffice) in Galveston on December 13 after the business
closed for business.

Attending: Larry* and Masrha Armstrong with their Grandson George, Chester Barnes, 
Gordon Blocker*, Franklin Carnes III*, Michael* Carnes, Michael Carnes Jr*, Oliver 
Carnes*, Jeff Corbin, Dan and Holly Draverman, Christy Erickson, Robert Gindratt* 
(Second Vice-President), Margaret Gotsch, Andy and Becky Hau, Darby Herm, Carl 
Hill* (President-Elect), J.B. Kline*, Steve Manis (Treasurer General of the SRT and
Knight of San Jacinto), Billy Mayo (Treasurer), Jack and Pat McCoy, Mike* and Carol
Mitchell, Jeff and Kathy Modzelwski, Steve* (Historian) and Vicki Nicol, Cody 
Schnurizer*, Robert* and Cindy Schnurizer, Ron Schoolcraft (President), Jo Segress,
Albert Seguin Gonzales*, Eron Tyne, Dennis Wheeler, Clark Wright(Secretary)  We had
19 Chapter members attending this meeting with a total of 40 in attendance.  

Action: President Schoolcraft presented a Certificate of Appreciation, naming Eron 
Tyne Honorary Member of the Chapter.  Members continued for some time socializing 
with guests, primarily,  from the Texas Navy Association.

Prepared by Clark P. Wright, Secretary, Preliminary


